
 

 

I have chosen to include 

a baby penguins face as I 

have only been at Shirley 

Junior School for two 

years. Baby penguins are 

also extremely cute! 

I have chosen to include 

Polar Bear feet as I am 

half Finnish and used to 

live there and we used to 

have bears in our forests. 

I have chosen to include 

the body of an Arctic 

Hare as I love rabbits 

and used to have two 

called Buttons and 

Bambie as pets.  

I have chosen to include 

an Arctic Wolves tail as 

they travel in packs and 

show good team 

working skills. 


